
 
 

MEETING DATE: AUGUST 20, 2019  

BRIEFING NOTE - TO COUNCIL 

SUBJECT 

Lindsay A. Evans Park Project Update – For Information 

RECOMMENDATION  

THAT the County of Vermilion River accept the Lindsay A. Evans Park Project 

Update for Information.  

DETAILS  

Background: 

As an update for Council following the annual road trip, a project plan has been identified for 

Lindsay A. Evans Park that will fit within current budget allocations.  For the Fall of 2019, the 

following items will be completed within the $8,000 budget: 

a. Install tin roof for the group shelter 

b. Install road and directional signage 

c. Plant additional trees, shrubs and flowers 

Administration is monitoring vehicle counts at the Park to assist with long term planning.   

IMPLICATIONS OF RECOMMENDATION 

Organizational:  Project will be completed by the Facilities Manager and the Community 

Development Coordinator 

Financial:  Funds are within the current budget 

ATTACHMENTS 

none 

PREPARED BY:  Corinne McGirr, Community Development Coordinator   DATE:  August 14, 2019 


